
 
October 13, 2020 

Lesli Higginson 
BP Cherry Point Refinery 
4519 Grandview Road 
Blaine, WA  98230 

Re: Request to Update National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) 
Permit Renewal Application - Permit No. WA0022900 

Dear Lesli Higginson: 

Thank you for submitting your NPDES permit renewal application for the BP Cherry Point 
Refinery (BP) on September 2, 2016.  The application was reviewed and accepted as complete 
on February 14, 2017. 

Ecology is drafting the NPDES permit renewal and has determined that the application should be 
updated. 

Please update the following sections in the NPDES permit renewal application and submit it to 
Ecology by January 29, 2021: 

Form 1: 
• Section XIII. CERTIFICATION 

Form 2C: 
• Section II.B. FLOWS, SOURCES OF POLLUTION, AND TREATMENT 

TECHNOLOGIES 
• Section III.C. PRODUCTION 
• Section V. INTAKE AND EFFLUENT CHARACTERISTICS (Include data for the last 3 

years – October 1, 2017 through September 30, 2020) 
• Section IX. CERTIFICATION 

Form 2F: 
• Section V. NONSTORMWATER DISCHARGES 
• Section VII. DISCHARGE INFORMATION (Include data for the last 3 years – October 

1, 2017 through September 30, 2020) 
• Section X. CERTIFICATION 
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The current NPDES permit has an expiration date of March 1, 2017.  The current permit and its 
terms and conditions are administratively extended and will remain in effect and enforceable 
until Ecology issues a new permit for your facility, in accordance with the Washington 
Administrative Code 173-220-180(5). 

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Liem Nguyen at (360) 407-6955 
or liem.nguyen@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Liem Nguyen 
Industrial Section 
Solid Waste Management Program 


